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Merry Christmas and 

Thank You 

The Regis Blayney team would 

like to wish everyone in our 

community a very Merry      

Christmas and a safe, healthy 

and happy holiday season.  

We’d also like to thank our 

neighbours and the people of 

Kings Plains, Blayney and     

surrounding communities for 

their understanding and       

patience over the past year.  

We look forward to working 

with everyone as we progress 

the McPhillamys Gold Project      

towards the Final Investment 

Decision in 2024. 

Need help promoting 

your local community 

service or event? 

Regis regularly supports local 

charities and community      

organisations by promoting 

their services and events in this 

fortnightly update.  

The updates are also promoted 

on Facebook and Instagram. 

If you’d like to promote your 

services or events in 2024 

please get in touch with our 

Community Relations team at 
nsw_enquiries@regisresources.com 

Priority will be given to         

volunteer and community     

organisations providing support 

for people in Blayney and the 

Blayney Shire. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Kath Logan 

External Relations Manager 

Regis Resources 

Project    
Update   
 

Kath Logan 

External   

Relations 

Manager                    

The Regis Resources Blayney office will close                       

on 22 December and reopen 2 January 2024. 


